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Peab builds new swimming pool facility in 
Nacka 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new swimming pool facility in Saltsjöbaden, 
south of Stockholm. The customer is Nacka Municipality and the contract is worth 
SEK 265 million.  
 
The project entails building a new swimming pool facility, Näckenbadet, doing the 
associated groundwork and tearing down the existing swimming pool facility. It will be built 
on two floors and contain a 25 meter pool with six swimming lanes, a training pool with a 
height adjustable bottom and personnel space. 
 
“We’re proud to be part of building this new swimming pool facility. It will be a fine meeting 
place for both training and relaxation for everyone living in Nacka and visitors to the 
community,” says Lars Enroth, Region Manager Peab. 
 
“The new Näckenbadet will be a long awaited addition to Nacka Municipality. I look forward 
to getting construction underway so that all the residents of Nacka can soon have access 
to yet another modern and well-equipped swimming pool facility. The new Näckenbadet will 
also provide all our swimming clubs with a place to exercise and do sports,” says Mats 
Gerdau, Chairman of the Municipal Board. 
 
The project is a traditional contract with some turnkey contract parts. The building will 
correspond to the level of Miljöbyggnad Silver. Construction will start in February 2023 and 
occupation is planned for 2025. 
 
The project will be order registered in the first quarter 2023. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 63 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


